
 
 
 
 
To:   Parents of Y6 
 

28 July 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  Autumn Term 2017 (Dates: 13th, 20th, 27th September 4th & 11th October) - 
Swimming  
 
Swimming for Y6 pupils starts on Wednesday 13th September 2017.  Please arrange for your 
child/children to be at the entrance to the pool by 8.45am where they will be met by Mrs Overy.  
Please note that children must not be left unattended and that whilst they are waiting to enter 
the pool area they should behave in an appropriate manner.   If possible pupils should arrive 
wearing swimming costumes underneath school uniform so they can enter the pool promptly.   
 
We have been asked by St Leonards-Mayfield School to advise our parents that cars are no 
longer allowed to drive through their school site.  Please could you enter via the lower entrance 
of the school, parking below the small roundabout and accompany your child to the entrance of 
the swimming pool.  
 
There is no entry through the top entrance of the school.   
 
Boys and girls are required to wear school swimming hats (available from the School Shop) and 
regulation plain navy swimming trunks/costumes. Swimming shorts are not acceptable.   
 
We return to school together by coach close to 10am to allow for more efficient use of 
curriculum time.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Hilary Blake 
Head Teacher 
 
 


